
Important things to bring to Pre - School
There is a big emphasis in the revised EYFS for oral 

health and healthy eating, it would be great if you could 
check your child's lunch to ensure it is a well -balanced 

meal and as healthy as possible. We go outside in all 
weather, so please be prepared with suitable clothing. 
Could your child have some spares in their bag just in 

case we get wet and muddy outside too?

Sound of the week
We incorporate sound of the week within ôshow and tellõ 
so please could your child bring in one thing beginning 

with P to share with us all. This is where we will 
concentrate on correct speech formation and initial 

sound recognition 

Number of the week
Our number of the week will be 1. We will be looking at 

number recognition and representing 1 using both objects 
and mark-making.
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Last week ...

We spoke about hygiene 
and used our technology 
devices to watch a short 

clip about the importance 
of oral health. The children 
spoke amongst themselves 

about what colour 
toothbrush and toothpaste 
they had. In a circle time 

activity we discussed what 
foods are healthy and 

some that are not, 
although some foods are 
ok to have in moderation. 

We made some lovely 
valentines cards and the 

children chose who to send 
their card to and explained 

why they love them. 

Next week ...

When we return from half 
term our theme for the week 
ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ΨΩhǳǊ ǇŜǘǎΩΩΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
able to talk about what pets 

we have or if any family 
members have any. 

We have a lot of activities 
planned which we think the 

children will love! 
We will have a different book 
each day lookingat pets and 

animals. 
Please bring in any photos or 
objects that represent the pet 

you have at home, we can 
either show this at show and 
tell or in a circle time activity. 
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Please can we ask all clothing, hats, shoes, wellies, drink bottles and 
food items are named, there have been several occasions where 
certain items have been taken home accidently or children have 
been unsure which snack pot is theirs. Here is a link to a site that 
is used widely: https://www.mynametags.com/ 

We are still using our ôõlending libraryõõ, this enables each child to 
choose a book and change it weekly or keep it for up to 3 weeks. All 
returned books will be quarantined for 72 hours before they are 
available to borrow again.


